
From: Susana Lara-Mesa
To: Chris Canfield - DNR; Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Cc: Peter Gowen - DNR; Jeremy Ferrin - DNR; Greg Deranleau - DNR; John Axelson - DNR; Jamie Jost

 (jjost@jsenergygroup.com); Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Subject: RE: NOAV 200425334
Date: Sunday, March 01, 2015 10:32:05 AM
Importance: High

Chris,
I wanted to give you an update regarding this issue. Mr. Morton has requested we wait until the
 weather improves before we sample his water well. We have also officially taken over the water
 supply from Anadarko that is being provided by McDonalds farms.
 
See you tomorrow.
 
Susi
 

From: Chris Canfield - DNR [mailto:chris.canfield@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:31 PM
To: Susana Lara-Mesa; Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Cc: Peter Gowen - DNR; Jeremy Ferrin - DNR; Greg Deranleau - DNR; John Axelson - DNR
Subject: NOAV 200425334
 
Susi,
 
Attached are;

1.       A copy of the NOAV (a signed original is being sent by certified mail)
2.       A copy of the NOAV transmittal letter
3.       Contact information for the complainant
4.       Contact information for the person at Anadarko who has been arranging for an
 alternate supply of potable water to the residence(s) serviced by the domestic water well
 described in the NOAV

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialst
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